
MEMORIAL FROM DIOCESE OF HURON RE.EUCHARISTIC HOSPITALITY 
 
Whereas the church is being challenged to find ways in which to invite and welcome people into 
its fellowship; new expressions of community are being developed, a new generation of people is 
presenting itself to the church seeking access to community 
And 
Because there is a varied response to this with regard to Eucharistic Hospitality; 
there is a need for the church to clearly articulate its understanding of and what flexibility can be 
permitted with regard to Eucharistic hospitality.  
BE IT RESOLVED that this Synod memorialize the General Synod of the Church of 
Canada requesting a review of the current policy on Eucharisitic hospitality. 
Carried, Diocese of Huron Synod May 17, 2010 
	
  


